
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Housing and Community Investment Department to report to the 
Homelessness and Poverty Committee on the resources available for women who need 
to enter the shelter system who are not victims of domestic violence, given the additional 
resources being provided to domestic violence shelter services.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


